I Wish to apar infront of Council on October 18, 2016 October 24, 2016

Dear Council member,

My issue is in regard of the City want to charge me for having an in-law-suite.

I was honest when I built our house in 1978-88 by submitted my plan showing an in-law-suite in anticipation for parents moving in, that never happened.

I have paid licence fees for over fifteen years for having an in-law suite which was never occupied.

Having been advised by a friend that I could cancel the permit by letting the City inspect the suite, which I did and was approved.

Now, I do not understand, why this year, city again saying we have to pay for a suite never occupied.

We're only 3 people in the house, some weeks we do not even generate garbage to put outside.

I know several houses in my neighbrhood they build suites after they build their homes, the city still is not aware because they did not receive any notice for suite inspection.

I suggest the city to use Canada Census as a guide line to check how many people live in houses, suites, condos.

Regards,

Roger & Marcelle Moussalli

5692 Neville Street Burnaby, BC V5J 2H9

Tel: 604-437-3012